
 
 

YEAR 5 VISIT TO DURHAM BOTANICAL GARDENS 
 

Mrs Forbe’s Class- Thursday 26th September  
Mrs Brown’s Class- Monday 30th September 
Mrs Hamblett’s Class- Wednesday 2nd October  

 
 

 
September 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, this term our topic is the Rainforest.  To support the children’s 
learning, we have organised an educational visit to Durham’s Botanic Gardens including 
the head gardener giving them a guided tour. 
  
Your child’s visit will be on the date stated at the top of this letter.  The cost of the 
visit is £3.50 per child, although this is a voluntary contribution, the visit may not be 
able to go ahead if we do not receive enough contributions.  Please note that school is 
subsidising the cost of the visit and the total cost would normally be £10.00 per child.  
 
 On the day of the visit, your child will need to wear school uniform, suitable footwear 
and a waterproof coat.  Children will leave school at 9am and return to school at 
approximately 3.30pm. The children will need a packed lunch, but if your child normally 
has a school meal, a packed lunch will be provided for them by our school cook. 
 
Please give consent for this trip and arrange payment by visiting 
www.schoolgateway.com  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Brown                   Mrs Hamblett               Mrs Forbes 
 
  
YEAR 5 VISIT TO DURHAM BOTANIC GARDEN  
 
I _______________ give permission for my child ______________ to attend the 
educational visit to Durham Botanic Gardens. 
 
I have paid £3.50 online at www.schoolgateway.com  
 
 
Signature (Parent / Guardian) __________________ Date ______________ 
 
 
 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/
http://www.schoolgateway.com/


 


